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2265 Olivet Church Road Paducah, KY 42001

Resident Birthdays
Mary Doom 10/1

Mary Ann White 10/7

Carl Wilkins 10/8

Andrew Cash 10/8

Judy East 10/16

Emily Bane 10/18

Nancy Vollmer 10/21

Glenda Duke 10/31

Staff Birthdays
Alethea Thacker 10/15

Nicole Donlow 10/18

Jaycie Jackson 10/20

Mallory Hyde 10/21

Paige Bell 10/27

Dear Residents and Families,

   Happy October! We finally made it to (in my opinion) the most
beautiful time of year here at The Lakes. With the cooler temps
rolling in we are beginning to see the beautiful artwork that God
created with the changing color of the leaves. Please get out and
take a gander around the property. There is a specific tree right on
the water line of the lake out front that will be particularly beautiful
in its golden splendor.
   Aside from all the natural beauty we have to look forward to this
month, we also have a ton of fun activities planned for everyone.
Just to highlight a few: Oct. 1st Homemade Pumpkin Spice Cookie
baking class, Oct. 4th Mexican food restaurant outing, Oct. 7th
Shopping trip to our local consignment stores, Oct. 10th Reggie
LeFaye Concert, Oct. 11th Trip to the Pumpkin Patch and lunch at
Pizza Inn, Oct. 14th Dessert Bar with everything made by the
management team and staff, Oct. 15th I Love Lucy party, Oct. 18th
Classic Car Show, Oct. 31st Halloween/Fall Celebration. Please mark
some of these exciting things down on your calendar and take part
in the fun!

Samantha McManus
Executive Director



Alzheimer’s Association Car Show Fundraiser 

Resident  Spotl ight

Our October resident spotlight is Ms. Emily Bane.
Emily was born in Metropolis, IL. Once she
graduated high school she moved to Bloomington,
IL and worked for Country Companies Insurance
for several years. Then she met her late husband,
Bill, and moved to Minonk, IL. 

Bill and Emily had two children Rick and Julie.
Emily stayed home with her children until they
were older. Then in 1983 Emily went to work for a
pharmacy in charge of billing. Emily worked their
until she retired in 2008. Emily enjoys reading,
quilting, arts/crafts, and spending time with family
and friends. 

Emily is such a happy and outgoing person. We
are sure happy she is apart of our Lakes family.



Photo Roundup

Terry’s  Turnovers

NALW Sip

and Paint



Your Team More Info
Samantha McManus
Executive Director
smcmanus@arcadiapaducah.com

Peggy Thomason
Concierge
pthomason@arcadiapaducah.com

Laura Todino
Director of Community Relations 
l todino@arcadiapaducah.com

Kevin Wallace
Director of Culinary Services
dietary@arcadiapaducah.com

Leslie Hamilton
Director of Life Engagement
lhamilton@arcadiapaducah.com

Joseph Medina
Director of Maintenance 
maintenance@arcadiapaducah.com

Regina Carter
Open Arms Director
rcarter@arcadiapaducah.com

Cassidy Parks
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
cparks@arcadiapaduach.com 

Gina Gordon
Business Office Manager
ggordon@arcadiapaducah.com


